
SLT Meeting 

9/17/2020 

 

 

In Attendance: Tanya Branham, Mia Harmon, L. Presta, R. Hall, K. Jay, K. Ballard, P. Crutchfield, S. Hadwiger, 

L. Welsh. Allen Burris - parent.  

 

Optional Work Days for the year:   Sept. 28th, Nov. 3rd,  Dec. 22nd, April 1, June 2nd (questionable) 

                    

Action Item Notes 

Establish Roles: T. Branham 

Time Keeper:  

Note Taker: M. Ayers 

Meetings will be held on the 3rd Thursday of the month 7:15-8:00 AM face- 

to- face 

 

During Remote we will meet the 3rd Thursday of the month at 6:00 PM 

Establish Norms Start on time 

End on time 

Camera on for engagement 

Stay on the agenda/topic 

Respect others’ opinion 

Good News/Celebration Board approved recommendation of returning to in person learning in phases. 

● Teacher/staff child accommodations for off weeks of learning at 

school sites.  

● L7rv0 



https://docs.google.com/document/d/1fDYCbqx13GZ5EexqgLUCPlEAxNyjosdY0ijmCN9OzLY/edit
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1fDYCbqx13GZ5EexqgLUCPlEAxNyjosdY0ijmCN9OzLY/edit


past several years 

Other Business Title I Family Engagement 

Some activities will need to be modified or postponed until we are in a Plan 

A.  

Principal chats to inform parents of changes and answer questions. Will share 

Family engagement as well.  

Teachers have been extremely flexible for parents. Parents/teachers should 

not address individual concerns during class times.  

Parent Square is at 98% reach.  

Ms. Grier is updating the website with parent support. 

MAP testing is suspended for now. Teachers will be able to share this 

information with parents once complete.  

School/family compact has been sent out.  

Canvas is a great communication tool. Teachers post information on Canvas.  

Teacher orientation, principal messages.  

In house PD being provided. 

Parent support at home has been wonderful.   

Translation is available for communication.  

$4500 for parent involvement. 

Opportunities for families to provide input.  

Still looking at options for parent training.   

New EL and Open Up curriculum.  

 

BOE met on 9/16/2020 and approved a phas in for in person learning.  

With this approval, it will also allow for children of staff members to attend 

school on their off rotation.  During their off rotation, children will not receive 

additional instruction but will be placed in another part of the building for 

their remote learning. 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1GezAYWuMPf_tnELmHSGdDIz1fjmfH-FLpPy9RIlplh4/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1GezAYWuMPf_tnELmHSGdDIz1fjmfH-FLpPy9RIlplh4/edit?usp=sharing

